
What’s Happening Here?
  Add Two-Way Protected  

     Bicycle Lane    Improve Cyclist Access

 Dedicate Pedestrian Space Change Bridge Access  
for Motorists

NYC DOT will implement bicycle and pedestrian improvements on the 
Brooklyn Bridge between Tillary Street in Brooklyn and Chambers Street 
in Manhattan:

•	 Install a two-way protected bicycle lane in the roadway on the north side of 
the bridge

•	 Restrict westbound motorists on Tillary Street from turning right onto the 
Brooklyn Bridge 

Implementation will begin on June 21, 2021

   Brooklyn Bridge Dedicated Bicycle Lane 
      Bicycle & Pedestrian Improvements

 Rendering: 
 Brooklyn Bridge approach with two-way bike lane  
 & one vehicle lane 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Brooklyn Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 646.892.1350 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews

 Existing: 
 Brooklyn Bridge approach with two vehicle lanes 


